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Fw: Planning Application No. A/YL-KTN/702_Deoartmental Comment
08/05/2020 11:59

From: Loree Long Yee DUEN/PLAND/HKSARG
To: tpbpd/PLAND/HKSARG@PLAND
Bcc: Loree Long Yee DUEN/PLAND/HKSARG

---- Forwarded by Loree Long Yee DUEN/PLAND/HKSARG on 08/05/2020 11:59 -----

From: 778 778

To: llyduen <llyduen@pland.gov.hk>

Date: 08/05/2020 11:57

Subject: Re: Planning Application No. A/YL-KTN/702_Deoartmental Comment

Dear Sir/ Madam
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Dear Applicant,

| refer to your email below.

The Transport Department (TD) has the following comments on your
draft further information for the captioned planning applications.

- The applicant should provide the plan showing the car park and proposed
site

‘Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Wilson Lee (Tel.:
[) of TD directly.

Regards,
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Dear Mr. Ta ng,

I refer to the captioned planining application.
Please find below comments from the Transport Department (TD):

(a) The applicant should justify for no parklng and Ioadmg/unloadmg provisions for the
proposed usage;

(b) The applicant should provide information for the nearest public transport service; and

{c) The applicant should note that Ying Ho Road is not managed by his department.

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Wilson Lee at 2399 2421 of TD
directly.

Many thanks.

Regards,

Loree Duen
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